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Pursuant to G.S 143C-8-12 (c)(d), the North Carolina National Guard is providing 
information on North Carolina projects funded from non-General fund sources.  

The North Carolina National Guard approved and request a total of three (3) new 
Capital Improvement projects for authority.  

Point of Contact for this report is Kenny Cook at 984.664.6114 or 
kenneth.k.cook.civ@mail.mil . 

Project Title Total Project Cost 
($) 

Requested 
Authorization 

Funding Source 

Morrisville AASF1 
Lakota Hanger - 

3720150049 

 
$1,950,000.00 

 
$1,950,000.00 

 
Grant (100%) 

Fort Fisher BLDG 
116 MILCON AON 

- FN371901 

 
$17,400,000.00 

 
$17,400,000.00 

 
Grant (100%) 

McLeansville FMS 
MILCON - 

3720180134 

 
$16,295,000.00 

 
$16,295,000.00 

 
Grant (100%) 
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